
Week 6 O.B.E 

Ash— Isabel Cooper  

Elm— Oliver Nieuwoudt 

Fir– Ellie Walton 

Hazel— Kaden Smith 

Larch— Caden Jones 

Oak— Jack Drew 

Willow— Lillianne Cartwright 

 

Week 7 O.B.E 

Ash— Freddie Milward 

Elm— Chloe Southeran 

Fir–  Caitlyn Watts 

Hazel— Dylan Smith 

Larch— Reuben Mahli 

Oak— Jerry Pinegar 

Willow— Isabella Scalera 

 

Diary Dates 

Half Term 23rd Oct—27th Oct 

2nd November: Flu Immunisa-

tions Ash, Elm, fir, Hazel and 

Larch Classes.  

Spooky Disco 

3rd November: Ash, Elm and 

Fir Inspire day 

6th November: PTFA AGM 

7th and 8th November: Hazel 

class parent/carer consultation 

evenings 

8th November: Elm class 

parent/carer consultation 

evening 

9th November: Ash Class 

Hearing test  

10th November: Willow class 

assembly 

17th November Children in 

Need Craft Competition and 

non-school uniform day 

Children In Need 

We will be fundraising 

for Children In Need 

on Friday 17th Novem-

ber.  The children can 

come to school wearing 

non-school uniform or 

any type of fancy dress 

for the day, and bring a 

£1 donation.  

This year we felt that it 

would be a good idea 

to have a craft competi-

tion rather than a ’Bake 

Off’.  As such children 

and adults can create a 

Children In Need 

themed craft item.  Our 

judges will decide on 

winning entries and 

there will be prizes. All 

craft entries will be sold 

and the proceeds go to 

Children in Need.  Re-

freshments will be 

available, so please join 

us for a drink and a 

chat in the morning of 

the 17th November. 

Contact Details 

A new contact details 

form has been sent to 

you today. Please fill in 

and return to the school 

office by Monday 30th 

October, many thanks. 

KS2 Inspire Day 

On Friday the 13th we 

held our key stage 2 In-

spire day. It was a suc-

cessful morning and 

nice to see so many par-

ents/carers coming into 

take part. “We studied 

David Hockney a land-

scape artist and pixel 

art which is digital pop 

art.” Ellen Murray 

Harvest Festival 

Children in Elm and Fir 

class walked to All 

Saints in Findern to cel-

ebrate Harvest Festival 

last Thursday.  The chil-

dren sang some lovely 

Harvest themed songs, 

read poems and pray-

ers.  The church was so 

full of friends and fami-

ly, which was wonder-

ful.  Thank you for join-

ing us to celebrate Har-

vest this year.  Also, 

many thanks to every-

one who donated to the 

Padley Centre for the 

homeless.  We wel-

comed the CEO of the 

Padley Centre in school 

last week.  He spoke to 

the children about what 

happens to our dona-

tions and how the 

Padley Centre helps 

those who need it most. 

Parent/Carer Consulta-

tion Evenings 

Earlier this week we 

held our first parent/

carer consultation eve-

nings.  The children 

who helped to chaper-

one parents and carers 

on both evening, did a 

brilliant job.  Many 

thanks for your hard 

work. 

Hazel class parent/carer 

consultation evenings 

will be held on the 7th 

and 8th November 

(appointments time stay 

the same). 

Elm class parent/carer 

consultation evening 

will be held on the 8th 

November. 

Apologies for any in-

convenience caused 

with these changes.  Al-

so, many thanks to 

those of you who sent 

your best wishes to Mrs 

Greenway. 

Anti-Bullying  

Ambassadors: 

Ashley Russell, Belle 

O’Kelly, Skyla Purdy, 

Annie Deighton, Ellissa 

Hancock-Barber, Erin 

Cartwright, Will Hall, 

Ava Buxton, Isla Turner, 

Lilly McDonagh and Lois 

Toone. 
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